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22 January, 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Parent/ Carer and Child Workshop (Year R – Year 2) - Supporting Your Child in Mathematics 

Next week, we will be starting to host the next in our series of Curriculum Workshops.  The focus for these sessions 

is Maths.  We will give you an insight into the Maths Mastery approach used at Solent Infant School, which is then 

continued into the Junior School, and the way in which we support your child using concrete, pictorial and abstract 

representations.  We will also share some ‘top tips’ for supporting your child with their maths learning at home. 

These events are provided to give you the opportunity to come into school and attend a workshop alongside your 

child.  Due to limited space in the classroom, we ask that only one adult attends with each child.  We also ask that, 

if you have booked a space, you make a note of the date and time, as your child will be waiting in the classroom 

for you to attend the session with them.  Entry to the workshops will be via the year group doors, from the 

playground at 9:10am.  Please wait in the playground after morning drop off. 

The dates and times of each of the workshops are below: 

Year R: 

Friday 7th March – Year R (9:10 – 9:40) 
Friday 14th March – Re-run of Year R Workshop (9:10 – 9:40) 
 
Year 1: 

Wednesday 29th January – Year 1 (9:10 – 9:40) 
Wednesday 5th March – Re-run of Year 1 Workshop (9:10 – 9:40) 
 
Year 2: 

Thursday 30th January – Year 2 (9:10 – 9:40) 
Thursday 6th March – Re-run of Year 2 Workshop 
 
You will be able to sign up under the clubs section of your Arbor app.  Sign up will open tonight (Wednesday 22 

January) at 8pm.  We are looking forward to seeing you at this event! 

Yours Sincerely  

 

Mrs S Eades 
Maths Lead 
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